CHAMBER MUSIC FESTIVAL OF THE BLACK HILLS

ABOUT US CLASSICAL SERIES EDUCATION MEDIA SUPPORT CONTACT US PROJECTS

Michael Hill, Executive Director

Great news and dates coming soon!!!

We're working on plans for live concerts and interactive educational programming for the summer of 2021. Please stay tuned for updates.

"Community based, Community driven"



The Chamber Music Festival of the Black Hills is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. For your convenience, we now have online donations.



Dear Family, Friends and Patrons

We will have exciting news for the upcoming 2021 Season for you very soon. In the meantime, please enjoy our broadcasts from last season.

It's our great pleasure to share our 2020 programs via South Dakota Public Broadcasting available for streaming at your leisure.

"Riders on the Storm" Season Finale

Our response to the pandemic and its' impact on the children we serve.

RIDERS ON THE STORM: COMMUNITY PROJECT

Greatest Hits #1: favorite performances and conversations with our musicians

GREATEST HITS #1 CONCERT

Greatest Hits #2: more favorite performances.

GREATEST HITS #2 CONCERT

We're thrilled to share these great performances with you in the safety of your own home.

Pour yourselves a glass of your best beverage and join us for an excellent evening of great music and commentary. Our musicians are joining us from across the globe to share their favorite stories of the Black Hills.

Yours truly,

Michael Hill and Dawn Marie Edwards

Chamber Music Festival of the Black Hills

For more photos and hilarious videos, check out our Facebook account:

FACEBOOK





This engagement is supported by the John T. Vucurevich Foundation, South Dakota Arts Council, Arts Midwest Touring Fund, a program of Arts Midwest that is funded by the National Endowment for the Arts, with additional contributions from the Rapid City Arts Council in partnership with the City of Rapid City, Allied Arts Fund, RBC Wealth Management, the Crane Group and many generous donors.